to: trafficorders@edinburgh.gov.uk
cc: PG <spokes-lothian-planning@googlegroups.com>

date: 29 Sep 2020, 11:58

- TRO/17/101A AND RSO/18/01A : WEST CROSSCAUSEWAY

subject: (THE CAUSEY PROJECT)

Dear Sir/Madam

We understand that these Orders have been re-advertised as the earlier plans were withdrawn
because the Scottish Government Hearing to consider objections could not go ahead because of the
Covid restrictions.

As before we do not wish to object to the Orders providing the following reassurances can be given:
1. Cyclists travelling west to east along West Crosscauseway will be able to turn right onto Clerk St
(The TRO plan shows a ban on right turns but we were reassured when the original plans were
advertised that this did not apply to cyclists).

2. We are very concerned that the poor quality surfacing of West Crosscauseway (badly worn and
uneven setts) is a major deterrent for cyclists but we have been given to understand that this is a not
a matter covered by these Orders.

Best wishes

Richard Grant

(on behalf of SPOKES Planning Group)



